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Program Directors Committee Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, November 8, 2012                                                              
1. Debbie Jenkins and DODD Medicaid staff DODD presented information on the IAF Re-basing project. OPRA will invite the Developmental Staff responsible for implementation to the December 13th meeting to present additional information. (handout)
2. Quick Updates
 Money Management: The draft documents on Best practice and Post Death Funds Management are complete and will be shared with DODD as a next step. Cuyahoga CBDD representatives have joined the work group.

QA: OPRA is participating in the SSA rule work group. Updates will be sent out as they become available. The first meeting to discuss consolidation of Compliance and Nursing QA reviews was held in October. There are some challenges with conflicting statute, but we will continue to work through these issues.

 ODH/DODD Streamlining: OPRA made recommendations to the group. (Handout)
The Clinical Coordination Concept Paper drafted at the last meeting was shared. (Handout)We are looking at previously CMS approved services to better fit what CMS is familiar with. We will be sharing with DODD and OACB in the next couple of weeks.
3. OPRA’s draft Strategic Plan (handout) was shared. There was no immediate feedback. Members are encouraged to contact OPRA with suggestions.
4. Surveys: There is reason to believe that ODH will not be conducting follow up surveys as they have in the past. They are requiring more detailed plans of correction (names/dates) and making follow up calls to insure completion. Members are reporting they are not returning for follow ups unless a condition has been pulled.
The Next Program Directors Meeting will be on December 13th






